Reverend John J. Geoghan
37-Pelton Street
West Roxbury, MA 02132

Dear Father Geoghan:

计设备编码 医皮肤 医骨髓 化烷

Upon the recommendation of Doctor John H. Brennan, your physician, I am extending your period of Sick Leave for a period of four months. I am hopeful that this respite from your active priestly work will be of great benefit to you.

If I can be of assistance to you during this period, Father John, please inform me.

Please be assured of a remembrance in my prayers, always.

Invoking the blessing of Christ, the Eternal High Priest, on our mutual priestly endeavors, I am

Devotedly yours in Our Lord,

Humberto Cardinal Medeiros, Archbishop of Boston